
 
Friday 20th January 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians,  
 
Well, it’s been another enormously busy week at Penpol and, despite the 
distinct chill in the air, the school has been full to the brim with warmth 
and energy. Well done to our designers in Class 3 who created the 
roarsome dinosaur eyes shown here.  
 
Contrary to traditional primary school practice, careers education is 
something that we take very seriously at Penpol. We believe that 
younger children are best placed to confront stereotypes about 
particular professions and most ready to allow their dreams to shape 
their journey as learners. For this reason, our pupils engage regularly in 
careers-focused learning and we would greatly appreciate your help 
with two particular initiatives:  
 

• Our careers fair returns on May 24th 2023. As ever, we welcome exhibitors from a huge 
range of careers to share details of their role and how they got there. If you are keen to join 
us on the day, please don’t hesitate to get in touch at my email address below.  

• We would also love to hear from any Penpol Alumni keen to share their own stories. The aim 
is that this will help us to create some inspiring materials for our children. If you are keen to 
help in this way or if you know someone who can, please do get in touch also.  Thank you! 

 
As you will have seen in the news, the National Education Union (NEU) have announced strike 
action for their members. These strikes are set to occur, in our region, on the 1st February and the 
2nd, 15th and 16th March. We are in the process of working with our colleagues to understand 
exactly what the impact will be here at Penpol. We will always seek to keep the school fully 
operational where it is safe to do so and open to as many pupils as possible where it is not. As 
ever, I will keep you updated with any necessary changes as swiftly as possible.  
 
Please do update us with any changes of address for you and/or your child. It is not always the 
first thing we think of when we move house. Therefore, if you have moved in the past year or so 
and are not sure whether you have updated your details with us, please do send an email with 
current details to secretary@penpol.cornwall.sch.uk. Thank you.  
 
Finally, we never know when we may need a defibrillator yet these extraordinary devices can 
make all the difference when it really matters.  Nick Reynolds from Paradise Park has been 
working to compile a list of devices currently in the area. We are exploring how our defibrillator 
could be made available out of hours and I understand that more devices are on their way 
across the town. You will find the list as it currently stands below and we will share future updates 
as we receive them.  
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
Wishing you all a relaxing weekend.  
. 
Chris Chislett (he/him) 
Headteacher 
head@penpol.cornwall.sch.uk 


